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Effective March 13, 2024, The City of West Point Water & Light Department will
commence unearthing either side of all water service meters in our certificated service area
to identify lead, copper, galvanized, and brass water service line identification for
compliance with EPA mandates for establishing a database NLT 15 October 2024. This
project will be performed by Knight Environmental Service and Consolidated Pipe. These
contractors will not have vehicles marked with a city logo; however, individuals will wear
their required uniform along with a city produced ID badge while on public and private
property. They will actually unearth and subsequently cover individual water meter sites
once the water service line material is identified and recorded. Should you have questions

or concerns you can contact (662) 494-2262 from 7 a.m. until 4 p.m. Monday — Friday.
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